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“Bless the LORD, O my soul: and all that is within me, bless his holy name. Bless the LORD, O my soul, and forget not all his 
benefits: Who forgiveth all thine iniquities; who healeth all thy diseases; Who redeemeth thy life from destruction; who crowneth 
thee with  lovingkindness and tender mercies;”  Psalm 103:1-4

  Greetings to all of you from the Interior of Alaska. Nancy and I returned to Delta 
Junction on August 26 about 4:30 AM after a four-month furlough. We praise the 
Lord for all His goodness and blessings and safety as we traveled. From May 2nd to 
August 24th we drove over 10,343 miles. We praise the Lord for all the new 
churches that we were able to visit and we are truly thankful to the Lord for the new 
support. We are praying that if it is the Lord’s will, many of the other new churches 
that we visited will become supporters of the work here in Delta Junction. We praise 
the Lord for all that we were able to meet. Although some were unable to take us on 
for support at this time, they promised to faithfully pray for us, for which we are so 
grateful and blessed. It was also a blessing to see several of our supporting pastors 
and church families. We regret we were unable to see all of you who so faithfully 
support us, but please know that we are truly thankful for your faithful prayers and 
support. 

  This furlough was a real blessing and encouragement to us as we were with so 
many of God’s faithful pastors and church families. Their faithfulness to serve God 
no matter what has come their way was a blessing.  Another blessing for us was 
being able to spend time with our family. It was hard to leave them. But knowing 
that we have family that knows the Lord and loves Him made the leaving a little 
easier. It is a blessing to have family that not only understands why we do what we 
do, but have been supportive of us from day one.

  When we arrived home we hit the ground running and have been getting back in 
touch with everyone that we have not seen in four months to see if the door of 
ministry with them is still open. Recently we met a man named Jonathan who 
moved to Delta Junction from Los Angeles, CA this summer. He is receptive and 
accepted a New Testament and Gospel tract. We are praying to soon start a one-on-
one Bible Study with him. I first met him while helping Michael at his new property. 
The morning devotions at the clinic continue but due to their busy schedule, we have 
not resumed the Thursday Bible studies yet. But we have been able to minister to 
several staff members one-on-one.  

 We are so thankful for all of you and for your faithful prayers and support.  Please 
continue to pray for us.  Also, please pray for the clinic ministry, the services at the 
Quality Care Center and the many other ministries and individuals that we are 
privileged to serve.

Your missionaries,

Ernie and Nancy Wyrick  


